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Black History Month celebrates African - Americans' contributions to American  history and development. The month - long affair was the brainchild of  distinguished black historian Dr. Carter G.  Woodson, who established "Negro  History Week" in 1926. Woodson chos e  the second week of February because it  marked the births of Frederick Douglass  and Abraham Lincoln, two influential  figures in Black history.     In 1976,  President Ford issued the first Message of  Observance of Black History Month. Ten  years later, Congres s designated February  "National Black (Afro - American) History  Month."  
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    Kid’s Chronicle
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     It’s Carnival Time!


          Mardi Gras Safety Tips
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The First Monthly Newsletter of LSU Early Head Start Partnership Program
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Keep your children close.


Be sure that children know to stay behind the parade barricades.


If your children are in ladders to view the parade, be sure that they are placed as many feet behind the street curb as the ladder is high.


Be sure to lock your vehicle!








     BLACK HISTORY MONTH





Welcome Newcomers! 


You’re Part of Our Family Now


We firmly believe in teamwork and will be focusing on continuing to develop the very strong links that exist between our sites and the parents. There are many ways that you can make contact with us if you have any worries, concerns, things to share with us, or things to celebrate etc. Feel free to contact the LSUEHS office and make an appointment or shoot us an e-mail. We will be writing regular newsletters to keep you as updated as possible with current and future events. The EHS staff look forward to working alongside you all, and supporting your children in receiving the best possible start to their education.








EHS Staff


Maria Blanco-Director


Sonya Heisser-Mental Health/Disability


Brid McDonnell-Health Specialist


Trenise Mims-Family Engagement Specialist


Kathy Namba-Education Specialist


Ashley Steele-Program Monitor
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Mardi Gras Break


Clara’s Little Lambs -Feb. 5th-12th


Kid’s Kingdom closed Feb. 8th- 9th


McMillian’s First Steps- Feb. 8th-10th


Toddler’s University-Feb. 8th-10th








February 3rd Policy Council Meeting 4:30p


  


February 9th Mardi Gras


February 10th Parent Committee Meeting-McMillians 5:30p


February 17th Parent Committee Meeting-Toddler’s University 4:30p


February 27th Parent Committee Meeting-Clara’s Little Lambs 4:30p


February 27th Parent Committee Meeting-Kid’s Kingdom 5:00p

















Upcoming Events 





Dates to Remember








Health & Safety Tip


February is Dental Health Month by: Brid McDonnell








 Foundations of School Readiness 


by: Kathy Namba, Education Specialist





The ability to pay attention is directly related to school success and success in life in general! Learning requires the ability to maintain focus even when there are internal or external distractions. Young children are more likely to pay attention to things that they are interested in. To help your child increase her/his attention span try these:





· Provide your child with the space and time to explore age-appropriate toys and materials. Allow your child to use the toys and materials in their own ways and to repeat the actions/activities.


· Play simple games that involve repetition, such as 


   Peek-a-Boo.


· Use your child’s name to get his/her attention. For example, say “Look, Suzy!” as you begin to talk.


· Give your child just one or two toys or materials at a time to play with. Too many are too distracting! Switch the toy with something different when you notice your child lose interest.


· For toddlers expand on what they do and say. Ask open-ended questions, such as “How did you do that?” or “Tell me more!”


· Make routines and experiences comfortable  and ENJOYABLE!








SPOTLIGHT














Have you heard about Louisiana’s Child Care Assistance Program (CCAP)?


For more information and to apply, please visit Louisiana’s Dept. of Education at Louisianabelieves.org or the La. Department of Children and Family Services website to submit an online application.











Performance Standard of the Week


by: Ashley Steele, Program Monitor





Every month we will introduce you to a specific Head Start Performance Standard and what it means to families. 


This month’s standard centers around Family Partnerships.





§ 1304.40(a) (b) (d) Family partnerships.


This standard addresses family partnerships, goal setting and family involvement.


This standard ensures that EHS provides you with sufficient opportunities to gain knowledge concerning your child’s current and future development, access to community services/resources and ways you can become involved with program policy-making and operations.  A few examples are attending parent/teacher conferences, parent monthly meetings, joining policy council, and participating in community partner programs.





For information, please visit the Early Learning and Knowledge Center 
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Each February, the American Dental Association (ADA) sponsors National Children's Dental Health Month to raise awareness about the importance of oral health. Developing good habits at an early age and scheduling regular dental visits helps children get a good start on a lifetime of healthy teeth and gums. Healthy teeth help a child eat, smile and learn to talk.


Remember these helpful tips:


· Brush two minutes, two times a day


· Clean between your teeth daily


· Limit snacks, eat healthy meals


· Visit your dentist regularly


 (every 6 mths. after the age of 1) �











“Be on the lookout for 


Clara’s Little Lambs interview with WDSU’s Randi Rousseau, airing the last week in January”





“Kid’s Kingdom is jumping for joy over their new classroom renovations” 























“McMillian’s First Steps is excited to be a participant in this year’s National School Choice Week, Friday Jan. 29th”





 “Toddler’s University welcomes you to stop by and check out their colorful changes”  
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Happy Birthday to those celebrating a birthday in February!
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Free Upcoming Family Activities


King Cake Festival- Jan. 31st


                    Champion Square


Sensory Friendly Family Night


     Children’s Museum- January 25th 4:30-6:30pm











Community


News


By:


Sonya


Heisser





Getting to Know OneApp


Submit application


          (Online at EnrollNola.org)





Verify your eligibility


(Infants thru 4 yrs. old)


Claim your seat!


Notification letters will go out the week of April 4, 2016
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